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Rules Committee,

i am for a review of how we elect our President of this United States. That I would trust the
popular vote is also not clear to me. The current fiasco is unfathomable. Without democratic
leadership the global challenges have become more pressing. I am for a process that will aid
in cohesive, putposeful, integrative and balanced guiding leadership. With purposeful
reservations, I support HB 2927.

Anne Young 
aypiano@comcast.net 
16510 Kimball St 
Lake Oswego, Oregon 97035
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